
HB 2007 OPPOSE


I strongly oppose HB 2007!


This proposed bill would make it impossible for law-abiding citizens who are 
Concealed Handgun License holders to abide by the law when trying to navigate a 
patchwork of Gun Free Zones.  


This does not protect the public but issues an invitation to criminals that Gun Free 
Zones are low risk for them but would increase the risk for law-abiding citizens. 


When we see that the cities and states with the strictest gun control laws are suffering 
from the highest crime rates, why not learn from their mistakes and follow the gun 
control examples of states with low crime rates like Maine, Vermont and New 
Hampshire?


These 3 gun control bills (HB 2005, HB 2006 and HB 2007) are mis-directed attacks on 
law-abiding citizens. Go after the criminals who are not licensed and are not following 
gun control laws. 


Focus on the public’s safety, not further unconstitutional control measures and vote NO 
on HB 2007!



